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Share the Plate for November:  

The Ecumenical Emergency Food Pantry 

 

 

This month we share half our non-pledge collection with the Ecumenical Emergency 

Food Pantry of White Plains, which was founded in 1979 by CUUC and four other 

congregations.  

 

November is also our once-a-year appeal for direct donations to the Food Pantry. In 

the past six months, the population we serve has soared to over 2200 people, in 

some 900 households. The food pantry has food available for them every week. 

Clients receive several bags of nutritious ingredients, including fresh vegetables, 

meat, and fish, along with pantry-stable canned goods. We are coming up on two 

important holidays, for which clients will receive everything necessary for a family 

feast. 

 

Please join us in supporting this vital community organization. To make a donation, 

you can mail checks to the congregation with the memo “Food Pantry.” You can 

also pay online via PayPal at our website, cucwp.org. Click the yellow Donate button 

at right, enter the amount, and select “Share the Plate (50%)” to share your 

donation with CUUC. Or select “Ecumenical Food Pantry” to have the full amount go 

to the charity.  

 

Thank you for your generous support. 

 

John Cavallero 

for the Ecumenical Emergency Food Pantry of White Plains 
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